

Feb 28, 2014

Congratulations to all the students who participated in last night's Talent Show! It was fun to see all the talent shine on stage. Thank you for everyone's hard work, especially the staff and teachers who helped put it all together.

If you missed the Emergency presentation at Tuesday's HPAC meeting and would like to learn more, please go to the North Shore Emergency Management Office web site for more information about workshops, what to include in your Emergency Kit, and other North Shore specific resources: http://nsemo.org/

In This Issue:

- Emergency Prep
- Olympic Lunch \$\$
- EcoFest Volunteers
- Highlands Kids Club -Spring Break
- SRA at NVSD
- Purdy's Easter Orders
- Upcoming Events
- Kids2Kids

Olympic Celebration Hot Lunch

Thanks to the popularity of the Olympic Celebration Lunch on Monday, HPAC made a total of \$857.27. Who knew copious amounts of hot dogs could be so successful in honouring elite Canadian athletes?

Highlands EcoFest

Are you Good with Reptiles?

We are looking for parent helpers for this year's Ecofest (Friday, April 25, 9:00 am - 2:30 pm). We have exciting stations this year involving reptiles, composting and bugs. Dr. Junkology is coming back, too!

Seriously, are you good at handling reptiles and spiders? We need you!

We are also looking for donations of small gardening tools.

If you'd like to join us for the day (reptiles or not!), send an email to Molly (mm.ocallaghan@me.com).

Highlands Kids Club - Spring Break

www.highlandskidsclub.ca

Highlands Kids Club is a licensed, not-for-profit childcare society offering year-round programs on the grounds of Highlands Elementary. They have fully certified supervisors who in addition to being highly qualified are also experts in fun!

For school age children, they offer on a regular or drop-in basis before and after school care (7:00 am to 6:00 pm) as well as coverage for most school closures including professional days, early dismissal, **spring breaks** and summer camps. Highlands Kids Club also has a preschool program for three and four year olds which operates during the school day based on the school calendar.

Spring Break registration has begun, limited space is available.

For more information and/or to register:

- Contact Elsie Webb, Director, (604-985-6958 or highlandskidsclub@shaw.ca)

OR

-Click here on their registration form here: http://media.wix.com/ugd/951444 8a5dbab983d54d7db116b35a93dfd3c1.pdf

Safe Routes Advocates (SRA) Presenting to NVSD March 11, 7:00 pm

Safe Routes Advocates (SRA) is a group of local parents dedicated to ensuring the safety of our kids by working directly with the District of North Vancouver (DNV) to establish safe routes to school, active transportation initiatives, and sustainable transportation infrastructure.

SRA will be presenting to the North Vancouver School District on Tuesday, **March 11 at 7:00 pm** (2121 Lonsdale Avenue, North Vancouver).

Please come and show your support!

Find out what we're doing here: https://www.facebook.com/northshoresra

Follow us on Twitter here: https://twitter.com/NorthShoreSRA

Purdy's - Easter Order Now Online

To order your Easter goodies, please visit the link below: https://www.purdysgpp.com/JoinAGroup.aspx?c=11523

The order deadline is Wednesday, March 12.

Chocolates will be organized and ready for pick-up on Wednesday, April 16.

Save the Date - Upcoming Events

- Guys & Dolls Dance Friday, April 11
- EcoFest Friday, April 25
- Bike Week Week of April 28
- Spring Fair Saturday, May 10

Kids2Kids Reminder

If your children have outgrown any clothes or footwear, please consider donating items in good condition to Kids2Kids. Click on this link for more details:

http://www.hpac.wildapricot.org/Resources/Documents/Kids2Kids%2oWinter%202014.pdf

Visit the HPAC Website

The HPAC website (https://example.com/hpac.wildapricot.org) is the place to find the latest updates and news on HPAC events and business. Please visit us regularly!